
 

 

 

NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL MARK 

January 24, 2006 
 
Aaeon Technology Inc. 
5th Fl 135 Lane 235 Pao Chiao Rd Hsin-Tien 
Taipei Taiwan 
E-mail:   morganlin@aaeon.com.tw 
Reference: File E241995 Project 05CA55486 Report Reference Number: E241995-A8-UL-1, 

E241995-A9-UL-1. 
Product(s): UL/C-UL Investigation for Medical Station, Models ONYX-153DTx-yz and ONYX-173DTx-yz 
 

Dear Ms. Morgan Lin, 
 

Any information and documentation provided to you involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of Underwriters 
Laboratories Inc. 
 

UL’s investigations of your products have been completed under the above project number and the subject products 
were determined to comply with the applicable requirements. 
 

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the UL 
Recognized Marking and/or Recognized Component Mark only at the factory under UL’s Follow-Up Services Program 
to the subject products, which are constructed as described below: 
 

Identical to Medical Station, Models ONYX-153DTx-yz and ONYX-173DTx-yz, where x may be 0-9, A-Z, or 
blank, y may be A-Z, and z may be 1 or 2, which were submitted to UL for this investigation.  The UL records 
covering the products will be in the Follow-Up Services Procedure, File E241995, Volume X2. 

 

To provide the manufacturer with the intended authorization to use the UL Mark, the addressee must send a copy of 
this Notice and all attached material to each manufacturing location as currently authorized in File E241995, Volume 
X2. 
 

This authorization is effective from the date of this Notice and only for products at the indicated manufacturing 
locations.  Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now being prepared and will be 
sent to the indicated manufacturing locations in the near future.  Please note that Follow-Up Services Procedures are 
sent to the manufacturers only unless the Applicant specifically requests this document. 
 

Products that bear the UL Mark shall be identical to those that were evaluated by UL and found to comply with UL’s 
requirements.  If changes in construction are discovered, appropriate action will be taken for products not in 
conformance with UL’s requirements and continued use of the UL Mark may be withdrawn. 
 

Sincerely, Reviewed by: 

  
Jimmy Deng Thomas Huang 
Engineer Associate Project Engineer 
UL International, L.L.C., Taiwan Branch UL International, L.L.C., Taiwan Branch 
E-mail: Jimmy.Deng@tw.ul.com E-mail: Thomas.Huang@tw.ul.com 
 

 

 

Ted Tseng  
Engineer  
UL International, L.L.C., Taiwan Branch  
Tel: 886-2-28907467  
Fax: 886-2-28907443  
E-mail: Ted.Tseng@tw.ul.com  
 

CC: Attn: Ms. Sherry Lin               Cerpass Consultancy Corp.           E-mail: sherryl@cerpass.com.tw


